
 

The New Unison Corporation 
 
Contact: Mark Hancock  
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 
Ferndale, Michigan September 18, 2013 – Unison Corporation  
 
The following advertisement was displayed on page 99 of the September 2013 issue of Cutting Tool 
Engineering Magazine: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Visit Unison in Booth 303 at Advanced Manufacturing Technology Show (AMTS) in Dayton, Ohio 
on October 23 and 24, 2013. 

 

For additional information regarding Unison products, please contact our Marketing Department at (248) 544-
9500; fax us at (248) 544-7646 or e-mail us at sales@unisoncorp.com.  We encourage you to visit our 
website at www.unisoncorp.com. 

 
1601 Wanda Street, Ferndale, Michigan 48220  Phone: 248-544-9500   Fax: 248-544-7646 
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